
Kai Malcolm  
Frankston High School 
97 Foot Street, Frankston VIC 3199 

 

  
7/02/2023 

  
Dear Kai, 

 
On behalf of Canteen Australia, I’d like to thank you for the time, dedication and 
hard work you and the other students on the Frankston High School Leadership 
Council put into fundraising $1,585.50 through your dress down day! Your support 
has meant that young people around Australia will have somewhere to turn 
when cancer comes crashing into their world.   
 

Canteen programs support 12-25 year-olds dealing with their own diagnosis, a 
close family members or the death of a loved one. Our services now extend to 
parents because when they cope better with cancer and communicate openly, 
their children are likely to experience less distress and anxiety.   
 

We could not achieve what we do without the efforts and generosity of the 
community and people like you.  
 

Thank you once again. We wish the leadership council all the best and look 
forward to you being able to keep Frankston High in the loop of all the amazing 
things your hard work has helped us to achieve.  
  
Kind regards,  

  
Lauren Fraser  
Third Party Fundraising Specialist  
Tel: 02 8974 4807  
Email: fundraising@canteen.org.au  

 

 


